
June 21, 2022 
 
Meeting Time:    12:00 p.m. 
Meeting Place:    Rossville Town Park Pavilion 
Members Present:    13 members present 
Lunch Provided By:   Roger and Peggy Gregory 
 

1. Rod Miller called the meeting to order.  Minutes from the previous meeting were 
approved as presented. 

2. Treasurer’s Report: 
Checking Acct:  $18,900.76 
Savings Acct:  $13,693.98 
6 Month CD:  $10,169.11 

 
Old Business: 

1. Work will begin soon to bore for additional water accesses for the Summer’s End 
Festival. 

 
Summer’s End Festival Committees: 

 Advertising—Rita Betts reported she had received 5 platinum, 3 gold, and 5 
silver level sponsorships for the festival. 

 Booths—Jessica Heater questioned when to have Touch-A-Fleet on Saturday.  It 
was decided to have from 1 p.m. – 4 p.m.  Helicopter rides were discussed.  
There were two vendors presented.  One vendor was from Plymouth, IN, would 
bring his own fuel with a cost of $50.00 cash or $55.00 card.  The second vendor 
was from Fishers, IN, would need to fly to Frankfort every hour to refuel, with a 
cost of $40.00 per ride.  After discussion, Adrian Tedder made a motion to 
approve the Plymouth, IN vendor, seconded by Roger Gregory, and the motion 
passed. 

 Little Miss/Mister, Cutest Baby, Queen Pageant—There is currently only one 
Little Miss candidate; otherwise, no other report. 

 Euchre Tournament—No report 

 Entertainment—No report.  Roger Gregory had contact information for a 
performer. 

 Parade—There are two entries so far.   

 Fireworks—The fireworks canisters are out in the community for donations to the 
fireworks.  There has been $16.59 collected to date from the canisters. 

 Parking—The Boy Scout Troop will be assisting with parking. 

 Trash Pickup—The Rossville Middle School Golf Club will be assisting with trash 
pickup. 

 
There being no further business to come before the group, the meeting was adjourned 
to Tuesday, July 19, 2022 at 12:00 p.m. at the Rossville Town Park Pavilion.  Kathy 
Michael has tentatively volunteered to provide the meal. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
       Rod Miller, Co-President 
       Pat McIlrath, Secretary  


